
Amendment to FUV-SVT COVID-19 Exposure Control Plan    May 20, 2021 
 
The following Amendments to the current exposure control plan will modify our current plan, 
effective May 24, 2021. 
 

1)  On June 1, our two “upstairs pods” (Pod 1 and Pod 2) will merge.  Pod sizes are no longer 

limited to 5 students.  The Pod system will remain in place until the end of June or until this plan 

is modified or eliminated.  

 
2) Staff working with students/programs who would benefit from the accommodation may use a 

clear face mask ONLY for the time that they are working with the identified student or running 

an identified teaching/learning program that requires the learner to see the teacher’s face.  

These will be provided at no cost to staff. The decision to allow for this accommodation will be 

made by the assigned behavior analyst based and approved by the COVID safety team based on 

individual student need. 

 

3) Direct service staff (Behavioral Instructors) may be assigned to work in more than one pod, but 

not more than one pod in one day.  

 

4) Teachers and Behavior analysts may work in more than one pod in one day but should avoid 

close contact with both students and staff whenever possible.  

 
 


